

Office of the Engineer Telephone (609)921-7077 Facsimile (609) 688-2026 DEANNA STOCKTON, P.E., C.M.E. Municipal Engineer <u>dstockton@princetonnj.gov</u>

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING BANK STREET IMPROVEMENT PROJECT July 23, 2019

Dear Bank Street Residents and Homeowners,

Missed trash pickup by Solterra Recycling Solutions scheduled for Tuesday, July 23, 2019 is rescheduled for pickup on Wednesday, July 24, 2019. Residents are advised that garbage collection will occur at 7 AM. CRJ may consider starting later to allow for garbage collection. Please call the Engineering Department if collections are missed.

Your assistance in tolerating the temporary inconvenience associated with this work, which will lead to a permanent improvement of your neighborhood, is appreciated.